
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As we approach the end of the year, we want to take a moment to express our gratitude for your 

ongoing support of [Organization's Name]. Your generosity has made a significant impact on our 

mission. 

This is our final giving opportunity for the year, and we invite you to join us in making a 

difference one last time in [Current Year]. Your contributions help us [briefly describe the 

purpose, e.g., support our programs, provide resources, etc.]. 

Donating before the year-end not only enhances the lives of those we serve but also provides you 

with potential tax benefits. We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to give a 

meaningful gift that will have a lasting impact. 

Please visit [donation link] to make your donation today. Every contribution matters, no matter 

the size. 

Thank you for being an essential part of our mission. We couldn't do it without you! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


